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AIU High School a new OCWC’s member! 
 

Did you know that education is the key to achieve a better quality of life? 
 
Since the last century, people around the world have been trying to improve the online educational 
content. Actually, we can find a lot of websites online which contain essays, summaries, thesis, etc. 
However, when we speak about a high quality educational content online, we are talking about 
educational content generated by universities, colleges and high schools that are well recognized for their 
path and their ability to create entrepreneurs and leaders. 
 
This wonderful movement is recognized around the world as “Open Course Ware” (OCWC). The OCWC is 
made up of universities, colleges and prestigious high schools. All the OCWC members believe that 
education is very important for our development as human beings. The OCWC members agree that a high 
quality educational content should be online, allowing students around the world to access more 
information and efficiently substantiate their research. 
 
AIU High School shares this felling and has decided to become an OCWC member because we believe in a 
better world and we are sure that education is the best way to have success in our lives. In order to 
become an OCWC member, we went through a difficult selection process and due to our motivation and 
will to succeed, we were consequently accepted.  
 
Dear students, if you didn’t know about the high quality education content online, now you know it!, you 
can access this content online at: http://www.ocwconsortium.org  
 
Do you think that the OCWC will help to improve education worldwide? 
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